## Shobnall Primary School



Wednesday 28th September

Dear parents/carers,

I am writing to you to share with you a request that I have received from two fabulously innovative Year 4 girls regarding the plight of Orangutans around the world. Daisy and Isla have asked if they could raise money for the Sumatran Orangutan Society (SOS) which has been set up to save orangutans as they are now considered to be critically endangered.

Before I actually wrote this letter, I asked the girls to provide me with all the details to share with you before we began to try and raise money. <a href="https://www.orangutans-sos.org">www.orangutans-sos.org</a> work tirelessly to:

- Support grassroots projects which empower local people to become guardians of the rainforests.
- Restore damaged orangutan habitats through tree planting programmes.
- Campaign on issues threatening the survival of orangutans in the wild.
- Raise awareness about the importance of protecting orangutans and their rainforest home.

How the girls would like your help:

On Thursday 20<sup>th</sup> October, the girls are planning to hold a cake sale which will be run entirely by themselves. All the girls want to know is if you would be able to support this event in two ways. Please could you send your child with a small amount of money, no more than £1.50 and if possible, could you provide the event with some cakes or cookies. The girls will be busy baking prior to the day but any further help of small cup - cakes or one large cake will all be gratefully received. If you are able to send in any cakes for the event then please can you ensure that all tins and containers are marked clearly with your child's name and class so that we can return it safely.

If you have any further questions regarding this event then please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Yours sincerely

Mr R. Cruise

Isla Johnston

Daisy Tatham













International School Award